
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Agricultural Sales at Downtown City Lot 
 
DATE: August 20, 2013 
  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Council had decided to move the Farmer’s Market and all daily agricultural 
sales to the Park n Ride lot and the adjacent overflow lot this year.  One of the 
daily vendors has requested that agricultural sales be allowed in the downtown 
lot during the week.  The Public Works Commission reviewed this request and 
felt that at this time the current arrangement was working well and no changes 
were needed.  After the season is over the Commission felt that the Council 
could review the decision and decide at that time how to proceed next year.  The 
vendor will be at the meeting to present his concerns to the Council. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends hearing the vendors concerns and deciding on either allowing 
agricultural sales at the downtown lot during the week or keeping things as is. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
I respectfully request a motion either allowing agricultural sales at the downtown 
lot during the week or to keep things as they are now. 


